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Dr. Isabel Bader 

2961 N. Shepard Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53211 

USA 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

Queens 
STUDENT AWARDS 

OFFICE OF THE 

UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR 

Queen's University 

Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6 

Tel 613 533-2216 

Fax 613 533-6409 
Email awards@post.queensu.ca 

March 2, 2005 

Bursaries and awards that have been established through the generosity of donors 

represent a significant portion of the assistance available for students at Queen’s 

University. The cost of attending University represents a sizeable financial outlay for 

students and their families and, in some cases, also includes taking on temporary debt and 

making personal sacrifices. Queen’s is committed to assisting students who have strong 
academic qualifications but are lacking in financial means. Bursary assistance plays an 
integral part in helping us to achieve this objective. 

I am pleased to inform you that the Isabel Bader Award for Costume in Drama 
has been granted to: 

Miss Patricia Cleyn, Bachelor of Arts (Honours), Year 2 

Miss Melinda Doherty, Bachelor of Arts (Honours), Year 2 

Miss Jessica Rovito, Bachelor of Arts (Honours), Year 3 

Ms. Haley Rose, Bachelor of Arts (Honours), Year 4 

On behalf of Queen’s University, please accept our sincere gratitude for providing 

this assistance to our students. 
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Sincerely, 

) Pe 

Ke naa. /ri
p 

Linda Kemp 

Senior Awards Officer 

Student Awards Office 
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STUDENT AWARDS 

OFFICE OF THE 

UNIVERSITY REGISTRAR 

Queen’s University 

Dr. Isabel Bader Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7L 3N6 

2961 North Shepard Avenue a oe ne 
: ax 613 533-640 Milwaukee, WI 53211 sheets 

Email awards@post.queensu.ca 

USA 

February 16, 2005 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

Bursaries and awards that have been established through the generosity of donors 

represent a significant portion of the assistance available for students at Queen’s 
University. The cost of attending University represents a sizeable financial outlay for 

students and their families and, in some cases, also includes taking on temporary debt and 

making personal sacrifices. Queen’s is committed to assisting students who have strong 
academic qualifications but are lacking in financial means. Bursary assistance plays an 

integral part in helping us to achieve this objective. 

I am pleased to inform you that the Herbert and Stella Overton Award in 

Music has been granted to the following students in the Bachelor of Music program: 

MISS ANNA HASEK, YEAR 2 
MS LINDSEY HULL, YEAR 2 
MISS MORGAN WALSH, YEAR 3 

On behalf of Queen’s University, please accept our sincere gratitude for providing 

this assistance to our students. 

Sincerely, 
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Linda Kemp 

Senior Awards Officer 

Student Awards Office 
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